
NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT 
GOVERNOR 

Water Resources Department 
3850 PORTLAND ROAD NE, SALEM, OREGON 97310 

July 30, 1990 

Harold J. and Judith F. Britton 
PO Box 748 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 

REFERENCE: File G-12190 

PHONE 378-3066 

We received your application on July 26, 1990, describing the 
proposed use of 1.0 cubic foot per second of water from one well 
within Baldock Slough Basin for irrigation of 16. o acres and 
supplemental irrigation of 24.0 acres. Supporting data and fees 
in the amount of $360 were also received. Our Receipt 65504 is 
enclosed. The application has been assigned file number G-12190 
and will be reviewed in detail as time allows. 

Applications which are received in proper form with required 
maps, supporting data and fees can be considered for approval by 
issuance of permits following a mandatory 30-day waiting period 
and after public interest matters are resolved. 

Applications which require additional information will be 
returned for correction and/or completion. In those cases, the 
process will, of course, be further delayed. If you feel that a 
delay in the processing of your application will cause a 
hardship, please advise. 

If the application is approved, the permit authorizing the 
described project will be subject to the Water Resources 
Commission's Basin Program statements, prior rights, and would 
require that the well be constructed and maintained in accordance 
with the General Standards for the Construction of Water Wells in 
Oregon. If you have any questions regarding these provisions or 
the Well Standards, please contact this office. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Water Rights 
Section at the above telephone number. 

Enclosure 

SCB:tcb 

cc: James D. Hanley, CWRE 


